
 
 

April 9, 2020 

Subject: Wesley Family Services extends modifications at our Outpatient/PCIT sites and 
CARES Diagnostic Clinic  
 
In an effort to remain vigilant in our precautions regarding CoVid 19, the following 
modifications will be made at our Outpatient/PCIT/CARES sites (Bridgeville, Monroeville, and 
Wexford) and in our CARES Diagnostic Clinic.  These precautions will be in effect beginning 
Monday, March 23rd and will remain in effect until Conronavirus restrictions have been lifted.  
 
To ensure the health and safety of our staff and the clients we are privileged to serve, we will 
be providing all of our services via telehealth. If you are currently a WFS client, your therapist 
will be in touch to schedule a time to discuss your telehealth options. There are a variety of 
platforms available for telehealth to meet the needs of our clients and families. We are 
continuing to accept new clients during this time. If you are interested in starting services via 
telehealth, please reach out to Central Access at 412-342-2270.  
 
We will also be adding a variety of new groups to help support our clients during this trying 
time, including a Parent Support group on Tuesday’s at 9:00 am and 1:00 pm and a Mindfulness 
and Anxiety group on Friday’s at 11:00 am. If you feel you could benefit from one of these 
groups, please reach out to your therapist. If you are not enrolled in our services, but are 
interested in these or one of our other groups, please reach out to Central Access at 412-342-
2270.  
 
Our CARES Diagnostic Clinic is continuing to schedule Best Practice Psychological Re-evaluations 
and Initial Evaluations via telehealth. Day 1 Diagnostic Evaluations are also being scheduled. At 
the end of the Day 1 evaluation, the licensed professional counselor will consult with the 
psychologist to determine if Day 2 (testing visit) can be completed via telehealth or should be 
postponed until restrictions are lifted.  
 
We welcome any further suggestions or feedback regarding our response to this situation, and 

encourage families to reach out to our office to share these thoughts and concerns.  Thank you 

for your continued support as we strive to maintain a healthy and safe environment for our 

clients, staff, and families.   


